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| write in support of the development bid - Inchgarth Road - B0944

This proposal including a residential-led development for the retired/elderly (including affordable housing), a nursing home and ancillary retail/community facilities,

will provide much needed specialised housing in this part of Aberdeen. The additional facilities within the development, such as a pharmacy, cafm S and doctor's
surgery will provide additional facilities for existing residents in the new development, for those currently residing in Pitfodels and Inchgarth who currently have to
travel elsewhere, and for the wider community. The new road is badly needed since the existing roads between the North Deeside Road and Inchgarth Road are
totally unsuitable for the large number of vehicles (some far too big for the roads) that use these narrow roads. It will be of huge benefit to drivers, pedestrians and

cyclists and will make an empty, ugly space into something that is of benefit to the local community and to the many, many people from over the city who use

these roads and the railway line.

Additional Files

If you have further information you would like to provide you may upload it here.:

No file was uploaded





